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To,

Ms. Riju Gulati

Project Coordinator, Project CACA
New Delhi.

Subject: Workshop on Bullying and Peer Pressure

Dear Ma'am,

On behalf of Bal Bharati Public School, Navi Mumbai, we express our sincere gratitude
and appreciation to Project CACA for conducting a workshop on Bullying and Peer
Pressure on 11.06.19 at our school.

We are very thankful to Ms. Niharika Mehta, Clinical Psychologist from Fortis Health
care Navi Mumbai, for enlightening us on various aspects of Bullying and peer pressure
which is very common among students these days.

We are also thankful to Ms. Riju Gulati Project Coordinator, Project CACA for takmg
efforts for coordinating and making the workshop a successful one.
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